Your IRMCA Board

News in the neighborhood

he Indian Run Meadows Civic

Association will hold its Annual
Meeting and Officer Elections on
Thursday, September 28th at 7:00 PM
at Dublin Community Recreation
Center, 5600 Post Road. This serves
as your official written notice of the
Annual Membership meeting.

This is your opportunity to meet your
IRM board, and neighbors. If you have
a topic for discussion, we have an open
agenda part of the meeting.

To be eligible to hold an Association
office, you must be a current
homeowner in Indian Run Meadows and
in good standing with your annual dues.

An invoice for the mandatory 2018
Association dues is enclosed with this
newsletter. If we don't receive payment
when the invoice is due, we'll send a
second notice and there is a $10 late
fee added to cover expenses.

When a homeowner gets behind by
three years the second notice for that
year will include notification that a lien
will be filed if payment in full is not
received.

The vast majority (95%!) of our owners
consistently pay the dues that are used
to maintain the cul-de-sac islands,
entrance way and overhead costs of
running the Association for over thirty
continuous years. As an all volunteer
organization, we prefer to focus on
productive activities, not collections.

Continuing in a long running program
to update cul-de-sac islands, last fall
Erie Court was the latest to receive a
complete makeover by our
landscaper, MJ Designs. The City
does not maintain cul-de-sac islands,
the responsibility lies with the
Association.

The cul-de-sac islands are like a
giant flowerpot. Eventually, the
plantings outgrow available space
and must be replaced. While
removal of mature trees is never
easy, the residents on Erie were able
to come to a consensus to replace
the overgrown pine trees with new
ones of a variety of their choosing.

The City replaced the playset at Indi-
an Run Meadows Park late last year.
The entire set was expanded and has
new features and a safety surface.

Haven't been to the park? There are
multi-use path entrances across from
Erie Ct. and on Valley Stream Drive.

Napa Kitchen + Bar now occupies the
anchor spot in the Shops on Muirfield,
which is part of the Indian Run
Meadows Planned Urban
Development. The Association takes
particular interest in the tenants in this
space, which has been the subject of
controversy in the past.

Unfortunately, long time staple Tutto
Vino closed up shop earlier this year.
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